

## Year 2 News

## Dussindale Primary School



Welcome to back Year 2! We hope that you had a lovely half term.



Miss Wiltshire, Mrs Smith, Miss Walker and Miss Love



We all had a fantastic half term settling into Year 2 with lots of exciting activities and learning taking place. Our highlights included meeting our class mascot, Sunny, and creating our own mini umbrellas for him!

This half term, we will be beginning our next Talk for Writing unit based on the story 'Supertato' by Paul Linnet and Sue Hendra. We enjoyed having our superhero visitors in class to kick this off!

We also have a special Maths week coming up, on the week commencing 9th November where the children will have the opportunity to get involved with different Maths investigations.

As part of our history learning, in looking at events beyond living memory, we will be thinking about Remembrance Day and what it represents. We will also be learning about different significant individuals from history such as Edith Cavell and Rosa Parks.

In PSHE we will be learning about how we grow and how we will change as we become older. This will also include learning about how a baby grows.

We hope you are as excited for this half term as we are!

## Reminders

Please remember to regularly check the Year 2 **Google Classroom** as this will be our main way of communicating with you.

Reading books and records need to be in school every day, they will go home every evening for you to read with your child

A new Spelling Frame test will be active every Thursday. Please make sure your child completes the following test by the following Wednesday as they are set to support their learning in class.







Parent consultations are on Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> November and Wednesday 24<sup>th</sup> November.

Coral's class assembly is also coming up on Friday 19<sup>th</sup> November!
Our educational visit to the Castle
Museum on Thursday 25<sup>th</sup> November.

## Reminders.....

PE is on a Wednesday. Library day is on a Tuesday.